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Bracknell Forest 
Year 1 – Friday 12

th
 May 2017. 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our overarching topic ‘Animal Allsorts’, we would like to take the children in year 1 to Bracknell Forest. The children 
will have the opportunity to explore the Hands-on and Discovery Exhibition. At The Look Out centre there are more than 90 
hands-on science and discovery activities, which is ideal for the children to further develop their investigations and comparison 
skills.  
There are five learning zones: 

 Build It!  

 Light and Colour  

 Body and Perception  

 Forces and Movement  

 Woodland and Water.  
 

The children will also have the opportunity to watch a show-‘Bugs and Beasties’, it is a one hour show which provides children 
with the opportunity to identify a range of food chains.  The children will then spend time outside with sweep nets to find out 
which bugs live in Swinley Forest.  
 
The total cost for this trip is £16 which includes entry into the centre, the show and transport. This is a voluntary 
contribution, if insufficient funds are not received, unfortunately the trip will have to be cancelled.  

 
The children will need to wear full school uniform and sensible comfortable footwear. Your child will also need a packed lunch 
which will be provided by school if necessary. Please can you supply an additional drink which your child will need for the day, 
in cartons or plastic bottles.  
 
NO FIZZY DRINKS.   
A light waterproof coat is essential. 
 
We will not be visiting the shop so no spending money will be required. 
 
Please sign the form below and return it to school as soon as possible with your payment by Friday 22

nd
 April 2017 to secure 

the booking. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Year One Team. 
 

To: The Year One Team 
Bracknell Forest - Year 1 – Friday 12

th
 May 2017. 

 
My Child: _________________is able/unable to participate in the trip to Bracknell Forest. Class: _____ 
 
       I would like the school to provide my child with a Chicken Salad Sandwich packed lunch. 
  
       I would like the school to provide my child with a Cheese Salad Sandwich packed lunch. 
 
       I will provide my child with packed lunch. 
 
       I enclose £16 for entry, the show and coach. 
 
Signed________________________________ 
                    (Parent/Guardian) 
 
In the unlikely event of your child requiring medical attention during the visit please indicate your consent for the Class Teacher 
to act in loco parentis. 
 
Signed________________________________      (Parent/Guardian) 
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